
CAMPBELLTOWN CRIER 
CAMPBELLTOWN PUBLIC SCHOOL 

    The Oldest School in Campbelltown. Established 1876 
Lithgow St, Campbelltown Phone: (02) 46251581  Fax: (02) 46285031 

EMAIL: campbellto-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE: 
 
PHOTOGRAPHY CLUB DOING SOME FANTASTIC WORK TO CAPTURE SCHOOL LIFE         
Students have been trying out their skills to gain a position in the highly sought after photog-
raphy club. The best photographs being taken are published on our school website and become a 
part of the fortnightly video presentation “What’s happening at CPS?”, which is viewed at as-
semblies and then published on the website. In order to grow our school photography club, we 
are seeking any donations of devices from families eg. old phones, old tablets, old cameras. If 
you have any of these lying around in the back of a cupboard at home we would love to take 
them off your hands and put them to good use. Please make sure that your clear all personal 
information from any device before you donate them. 

BRING YOUR BIKE TO SCHOOL DAY - A HUGE SUCCESS 
Today was a day of fitness, fun and excitement for all our student who brought their bike or 
scooter to school. What a great way to increase physical education while at school during lunch 
and recess times. Thanks Mrs Reynolds for continuing to organise such a fun event. Be sure to 
look out for some photos on the school website of all the fun! 
 
TRIPLE P PARENTING PROGRAM AT CPS NEXT TERM 
The Triple P positive parenting program is for parents with children aged 3–8 years. The     
program gives you the tools to encourage behaviour you like from your child, deal positively and 
consistently with problem behaviour and take the stress out of parenting. If your are           
interested in attending please call the school or talk to our friendly office staff to book in. 

Jacqui Johns 
Relieving Principal 
 

 

Fernando Davis Jozias Pitovao Charlotte Sayers Chayse McFarlane 

Ben Rooney Letisha Wiid   

4th April,  2019. 

Principal’s Certificates 

 Campbelltown Public School  @Campbelltown PS  

WEBSITE: www.campbellto.p.schools.nsw.edu.au 



SCHOOL STUDENT BANKING 
EVERY WEDNESDAY 9.30 am 
Drop bank book in the purple 

bin in the front office. 
 
 

Fresh eggs for sale $5  
Dozen (cash only) please 
see friendly office staff. 
 
 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Please note that the School 
Office hours are between 
8.45am—3.30pm. NO eftpos 
payments excepted after 
3.20pm 

Tues 9th April Easter Hat Parade 

Fr1 12th April ANZAC Day service 

Fri 12th April Last day of Term 1 

Tues 30th April First day back for Term 2 

 White Ribbons                           

Adam Macalalad James Morgan Finn Richards Allyshia Singh 

Riley Cornthwaite Elizabeth Dixon Solomona Iosua Koah McFarlane 

Lochlan Sagigi Amna Tupkovic David Chan Jaliyah Soloi 

Hunter Browne Lucas Chen Oscar Fryer Madeline Sayers 

Miracle Seufale Ruby Wicks Serene Ismail Brock Richards 

Brayden Cox  Lakota McFarlane Betty Robertson Nimo Roebeck-Siao Vaifale 

Squall Samson Lily Richards Keedan Evans Aahithya Maheshwaran 

Charlotte Sayers Lahshae Fraser Amelia Hu’akau Alexis Kerrison 

Aditya Mohan Ben Rooney Mayreena Seufale Ahmad Yaghi 

Emalee Dixon Sila Mafi Baileigh McFarlane Emyliah Meli Liu 

Sabriah Quitaleg Ben Seufale Sese Tuitupou Kutu Anthony Tuivale 

Lusila Tupola Letisha Wiid Sadiq Al Nakeeb Ethan Botin 

Dekoda Bowes Asya Graham Ahmad Haddara Priya Kumar 

Castella Moeka’a Elizabeth Gentle Jesse Kerrison Isabella Stockford 

Princeton Tuu’u    



Miracle Seufale August Paleeya Oscar Fryer 

Ashton Macalalad Mayreena Seufale Ta Kaea Gordan 
Delamere 

Alexis Kerrison Alexis Kemp Emily McDermott Jesse Kerrison 









Stewart House clothing appeal  

 

ANZAC DAY COMMEMORATION 

Stewart House bags have gone home this week.  
If you have any clothing you no longer want please  
donate. Bags are due back by Wednesday 8th May.   
Please bring bags to 1/2TK 
classroom. 
 
Thank you 
 

This year due to ANZAC Day falling in the 
middle of the holidays we are going to  
commemorate  ANZAC Day as a school at 
10am on Friday 12th April.  This ceremony 
will be held under the awning.  As Rosemary 
is the official flower for ANZAC day we 
would ask that if you have some growing in 
your yard that you pin a sprig on your child’s  
uniform for that day.  If you are able to spare 
a small branch or two for those students who 
are unable to access any we would be very 
grateful. 


